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A massive well done to all the boys and girls 
who have worked extremely hard with online 

and home learning.  All the staff at Uphall are 
very proud of each and everyone of you.  We 

look forward to seeing you soon when you 
return to school.



UPS Sports Week
Monday 8th June – Friday 12th June 

 Fourth Place – Stewart – 1,245 points 

 Third Place – Shairp – 1,801 points 

 Second Place – Freskyn – 2,159 points

 First Place – Erskine, 2,316 points 
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Lockdown Birthdays!
Happy Birthday to those who have celebrated lockdown style! 

June
Lily – 14th

Ciara – 14th

Codey– 14th

Owen – 18th

Sam – 18th

Hayden – 20th

Gracie-Mae– 21st

Erin – 21st

Ava – 22nd

Layton – 23rd

Aiden – 24th



We want to wish P7 the best of luck on their new
adventure to high school. You have been an
outstanding year group; willing to learn, outgoing,
optimistic and true role models for our school. We
admire you for your adaptability and resilience during
these hard times. You have had a brilliant year, made
wonderful memories and achieved so much in your
learning. The next part of our assembly is for you!

P7 Leavers of 2020



P1 and P7 Buddies

 https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/uphallprimary/2
020/06/26/p1-and-p7-buddies/

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/uphallprimary/2020/06/26/p1-and-p7-buddies/


Goodbye and Good Luck from the 
staff!

 https://twitter.com/TEAMUphallPS/status/1276474989
949202432

https://twitter.com/TEAMUphallPS/status/1276474989949202432
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Happy Summer!

We hope you all have a relaxing and enjoyable summer and 
look forward to welcoming you back in August.

Join in as we sing our final song for our Primary 7 year group 
- we wish them all the luck and success as they move onto 

highschool!

#TEAMUphall


